
Please remember to bring your own 
containers or ask us about alternatives.

From 1 September 2024,    
disposable plastic 

food containers and their lids*  
are banned in WA. 

 
Government of Western Australia
Department of Water and Environmental Regulation

*Unlidded plastic food containers, bowls and plates were banned in 2022.  Food containers, bowls and trays with plastic 
lids or windows cannot be supplied for eat-in or takeaway food from September 2024.  Some plastic containers and their 

lids are not banned.  Specific requirements and exemptions apply to each item type and how it is supplied.

For more information 
about the bans, visit 

plasticsbanwa.com.au
Business Engagement Program


